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CŀƛǘƘ ¦ƴƛǘŜŘ aŜǘƘƻŘƛǎǘ /ƘǳǊŎƘ 

/ƘƛŎƻǇŜŜ aŀǎǎŀŎƘǳǎŜǧǎ 

bŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ τ  aŀǊŎƘ нлму 

 ²hw{ILt ¢La9{ 

²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ ŀǘ уΥол ŀΦƳΦ ŀƴŘ млΥол ŀΦƳΦ  

{ǳƴŘŀȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ ŀǘ фΥол ŀΦƳΦ 
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To many people in the modern world, God seems remote and unconcerned, living light years 

away in another dimension called ñHeaven.ò Does God care about our small problems? Most 

of us would say yes because we know thatôs the way we should answer the question. But we ache for a 

deeper, more immediate sense of Godôs nearness. We want rock-solid assurance of Godôs faithful care. 

 

Why is it sometimes so difficult to believe God cares about us? Many of us have been shaped not so 

much by a biblical worldview. Western world has been heavily influenced by Enlightenment philosophers 

who pictured God as a ñdivine watchmakerò ð a being who set the universe in motion and then sat back 

to watch it tick. 

 

But the Bible says the opposite. It pictures God not far away but intimately close, speaking to people like 
Abraham, Jacob, Joseph, and Moses. He actively intervened on behalf of His people, leading them out 
of Egypt and into the Promised Land. Years later God came to earth in the person of Jesus Christ. And 
now His Spirit is alive in those who believe. 

 

Is it possible to cultivate a sense of Godôs presence, particularly during prayer? There is a Hebrew word 

that deals with the question: kavanah, which means ñintentionò or ñdirection.ò The word conveys the idea 

of being profoundly aware of the One to whom you are speaking as you direct your heart toward Heav-

en. ñA prayer without kavanah is like a body without a soul,ò say the rabbis. Itôs a lifeless, dead corpse. 

Because so many Jewish prayers are repeated, the rabbis emphasized the need for kavanah, so that 

each time a person prays, the words are fresh and full of passion, with a sense of reverence for the awe-

some God who is their focus. (Sitting at the Feet of Rabbi Jesus, by Ann Spangler and Lois Tverberg) 

 

In this season of Lent, try to find a way to increase your kavanah, your attentiveness to Godôs presence. 

Pray for the grace to realize that no matter where you are, you are in the presence of the Lord. I pray 

that all of you experience Godôs presence and care for you through it. 

 

Pastor Lim 
 

CǊƻƳ ȅƻǳǊ tŀǎǘƻǊΧΧΦΦΦ 
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     The  next meeting of the Book Club will be Monday March 12 at 6:30 pm 

at the home of Joan Forgie.  We will be discussing the book ñBlinkò by Mal-

colm Gladwell.  His book revolutionizes the way we understand the world 

within.  The difference between good decision making and bad has less to do 

with how much information we process than with our ability to focus on a few 

particular details.  Gladwell shows how we can all become better decision 

makersðin our homes, offices and everyday life.  Come join us as we dis-

cuss this thought provoking book.  All are welcome! 

WEDNESDAY BIBLE  STUDY  

 

On Wednesdays since 2009 a group has been meeting at 6:30 to talk 

about the Bible - and thereôs still more to talk about!  A few people have 

been in the group since the start but the group has changed over the 

years and new people are very welcome.  Please join us !                   

 Peter and Joanne Milloy 

 

MEN OF FAITH  

We continue to take bids for the basement floor, there is over 2,300 square feet that needs to be 

covered. 

Possible fundraisers being planned  for the future: 

1. Breakfast on SaturdayðDate to be determined 

2. Spaghetti and Chicken Supper 

3. Mini indoor tag sale 
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²ƘŀǘΩǎ IŀǇǇŜƴƛƴƎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ²I!a wƻƻƳΚ 

 

²I!a ƛǎ ƻǇŜƴ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ ȅƻǳǘƘ ƎǊŀŘŜǎ ф-мн 

²Ŝ ƳŜŜǘ {ǳƴŘŀȅǎ фΥолτмлΥол ŀƳ 

 

²I!a ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǎŜǊǾƛƴƎ ŀǘ [ƻǊǊŀƛƴŜΩǎ {ƻǳǇ YƛǘŎƘŜƴ aŀǊŎƘ фǘƘ ŀǘ пΥол 

 

²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ŜȄǇƭƻǊŀǝƻƴ ǎƻƳŜ ǘƻǳƎƘ ǘƻǇƛŎǎΦ  5ŜǇǊŜǎǎƛƻƴκ{ǳƛŎƛŘŜΣ tŜŜǊ tǊŜǎǎǳǊŜΣ DƻǎǎƛǇƛƴƎΣ      

¢ŜǊǊƻǊƛǎƳ ŀƴŘ ƳƻǊŜΦ  ¢ƘŜǎŜ ǘƻǇƛŎǎ ŀǊŜ ǊŜǎŜŀǊŎƘŜŘ ŀƴŘ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŜŘ ōȅ ǘƘŜ ȅƻǳǘƘ ǿƛǘƘ ǎŎǊƛǇǘǳǊŜΣ ƳǳǎƛŎ 

ŀƴŘ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎƛƻƴ ǉǳŜǎǝƻƴǎ ǘƻ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǝƻƴǎΦ 

 

aŀƴȅ ŜȄŎƛǝƴƎ ǘƘƛƴƎǎ ŀǊŜ ƘŀǇǇŜƴƛƴƎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ²I!a ǊƻƻƳΦΦΦ{¢!¸95 ¢¦b95ΗΗ 
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Have you noticed the shed in the back of our parking lot?  Have you used it yet? 

 

The shed is for all clothing, shoes, sneakers, belts, purses, blankets, pillow cases, 

drapes and stuffed toys. 

Why should I donate?? 

  Donating Reduces Waste in Landfills 

  Clothing is used WorldwideðEstimated to go to over 44 countries! 

  Your donation is tax deductibleðReceipts available right at the shed! 

How easy is it to donate? 

  It is SUPER EASY! 

  Just put your items in a trash bag, make sure that it is sealed and place 

inside the shed...Thatôs it!! 
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JFONðThe next meal will be served on March 26 at 4:30 pm. 

       Thank you everyone, for your support. 

  Contact Sondra Spence if you would like to help out! 

aL{{Lhb{ 

¢ŜŀƳ ŘŜǇŀǊǘǎ ƻƴ CǊƛŘŀȅ aŀǊŎƘ н ŀƴŘ ǊŜǘǳǊƴǎ ƻƴ 

aŀǊŎƘ ммΦ ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŀƭƭ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ŦƻǊ 

ǘƘƛǎ нлму Ƴƛǎǎƛƻƴ ǘƻ ōǳƛƭŘ ŀƴŘ ǊŜƴŜǿΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ 

ǇǊŀȅ ŦƻǊ ǘƘƻǎŜ ƛƴǾƻƭǾŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘƛǎ ƳƛǎǎƛƻƴΤ ŦƻǊ 

ǘƘŜƛǊ ǿƻǊƪΣ ǘƘŜ ǎŀŦŜǘȅ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ Ƨƻō ǎƛǘŜ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ 

ǎŀŦŜǘȅ ǘǊŀǾŜƭ Řƻǿƴ ŀƴŘ ōŀŎƪΗ  ²ŀǘŎƘ ǘƘƛǎ ǎǇŀŎŜ 

ŦƻǊ ƴŜǿ ǇƘƻǘƻǎ Η 
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VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL is coming this summer ! 

 

       ²Ŝ ƛƴǾƛǘŜ ŀƭƭ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǘƻ ±.{ ŀƴŘ ŬƴŘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƻǳǊŀƎŜ ǿƛǘƘ 5ŀƴƛŜƭΦ  ¢Ƙƛǎ ŀŘǾŜƴǘǳǊŜ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜ 

ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜǎ ŜƴŜǊƎƛȊƛƴƎ ƳǳǎƛŎΣ ƛƴǘŜǊŀŎǝǾŜ .ƛōƭŜ ŦǳƴΣ Ŏƻƻƭ ŎǊŀƊǎΣ ŘŜƭƛŎƛƻǳǎ ǎƴŀŎƪǎΣ Ŧǳƴ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ Dŀ Dŀ 

ǇƛǘΣ ŀƴŘ ƳƻǊŜΗ  ¢ƘŜ Ŧǳƴ Ǌǳƴǎ ŦǊƻƳ Wǳƭȅ мр-мфΣ сΥлл ǘƻ уΥмр ǇΦƳΦ  hǇŜƴ ǘƻ ŀƭƭτƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ bƻƴ

-ƳŜƳōŜǊǎΗ  DŜǘ ǘƘƛǎ ƻƴ ȅƻǳǊ ŎŀƭŜƴŘŀǊ ǎƻ ȅƻǳ ǿƻƴΩǘ Ƴƛǎǎ ƻǳǘΦ 

 

                                                                  WƻŀƴƴŜ aƛƭƭƻȅΣ ±.{ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ 
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WHAM Continues to recycle refundable bottles and cans 

 

 The barrels have been moved to the lift area to open up the 

space in the hallways 

 *Please remove can tabs and place them in the jar providedðwe 

donate these to Shrinerôs Hospital. 

FORTY DAYSñFORTY ITEMS 

Wed., February 14th started Lent and WHAM had a challenge for you...each day of Lent, remove 

one item from your closet or drawers that you no longer wear or need and put it in a trash bag.  

At the end of the forty days donate these items to the SHED in our parking lot so that these 

items can be shared with someone who can really us them. 

 

How is the challenge going?  Do you need  help bringing your bag  

to the church?  Would you like a member of WHAM to  

help you?  We would LOVE to help you!!! Please give the office 

a call to schedule a pick up time! 
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 Serving at Lorraineõs 

We serve a meal at the Soup Kitchen on the 2nd Friday of each month.               

Volunteers are always neededñplease sign up in Fellowship Hall. 

Fun in the Kitchen as we cook for Lorraineôs 

 

There are delicious smells and lots of good will in the FUMC kitchen each month, as 

volunteers open 12 cans of crushed tomatoes, brown 15 pounds of ground beef, and cook 

6 boxes of macaroni.  Our recipe is the same each month, which makes it easier for 

everyone, and the reception is always positive at LORRAINEôS SOUP KITCHEN.             

We could use your help!!!  Our regulars on the 3rd Tuesday of each month are Sallie 

Adelman, Dottie Squires, and Merrilee Riopelli.  Once in awhile they need a day off. 

We have started cooking the meal on the 3rd Monday of each monthðrotating with the 3rd 

Tuesday.  Sondra Spence and Stephanie Castro cooked the meal for February.  A special 

thank you to these two ladies for rearranging their schedules to help! 

 

If you would like to help on either day please contact Merrilee Riopelli 
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tƭŜŀǎŜ ƭŜǘ ǘƘŜ ƻŶŎŜ 

ƪƴƻǿ ƻŦ ŀƴȅ ƴŜƎƭŜŎǘŜŘ 

ōƛǊǘƘŘŀȅ ƻǊ ŀƴƴƛǾŜǊǎŀǊȅ 

tw!¸9w [L{¢ 
0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÈÏÌÄ ÔÈÅ ÆÏÌÌÏ×ÉÎÇ ÉÎ ÙÏÕÒ ÐÒÁÙÅÒÓ ÔÈÉÓ ÍÏÎÔÈȢ 

/haa¦bL¢¸ 

оκмς {ȅƭǾƛŀ .ǳǊƴǎ 

оκрτ{ŀǊŀƘ .ǳǊƪŜ 

оκрτaŜǊǊƛƭŜŜ wƛƻǇŜƭƭƛ 

оκтτ!ƭŀƴ wƛƻǇŜƭƭƛ   

оκмсτaƛŎƘŜƭƭŜ wŜƛǘƘŜǊ 

оκнлτaƛƪŜ !ŘŜƭƳŀƴ 

оκннτWŀŎƪ ±ŀƭƭŜȅ 

оκнсτ¢ƻƳ CƻǊƎƛŜ 

оκолτ.ŜǘƘ aŀǊǎƘŀƭƭ 

омτWƻǎƘǳŀ .ŜǧƎŜƴƘŀǳǎŜǊ 

омτ[ƻǊǊƛŜ [ǳŘǿƛƴ 

 

 

                  

нрτWƻŀƴƴŜ ϧ tŜǘŜǊ aƛƭƭƻȅ 

Pastor Yoocha Yi 

Katie Boucher 

Connie Harris 

Bea Olson 

Robert Allen 

Ryan McCarron 

Ralph & Dottie Squires 

Karen Harrington 

Annie Denison 

Janet Valley 

Lynn Riopelli  

Marek Ludkiewicz 

David Turgeon 

Janet Lavoie 

Ken Holmes 

Sylvia Burns 

Alan Burns 

Peter Panaretos 

Villiani Family 

Mike Adelman 

David Boucher 

Bonnie (Campbell) Dupont 
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Faith UMC has a longstanding telephone prayer chain.  The Pastor is always 

the first on the list, and is followed by Gail Jackson.  Some members are no 

longer able to be part of the chain, so we thought  we would update you on the 

prayer list.  The prayer chain is activated when there is a sudden situation or an 

emergency with a phone call from the Pastor or from the church office.. 

 

You are asked to pray, wherever you are, in whatever way is most helpful to 

you, for those requesting prayer.  Sometimes you may get just a name to pray 

for, at other times you may receive more specific details.  Trust that God knows 

what the need is and will answer.  If confidentiality is needed, that information 

should be passed along. 

 

Thanks again for your faithful, and prayerful service.  If you feel called to partici-

pate in this important part of our community or wish your name removed from 

the list, please call Gail Jackson at 532-0132.  The current list is printed below. 

 

Pastor Lim 

Gail Jackson 

Norma Marshall 

Barbara Atherton 

Janice Deflumere 

Lil Phaneuf 

Janet Valley 


